
 

 

  

 
 

10 October 2013 

 
 

 
Dr. John Bruno, Professor 
Director, Neuroscience Undergraduate Program 

Department of Psychology 
The Ohio State University  

Columbus, OH  43210 
 
 

Dear John:  
 
 I am writing to provide concurrence for Dr. Terman’s Quantitative 

Neuroscience course.  It does not replicate any courses offered by the 
Department of Neuroscience at either the graduate or undergraduate level, and 

is urgently needed.  Dr. Terman has my strongest support for this course—we 
plan to suggest his course to our graduate students.  Please contact me for any 
additional information. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Randy J. Nelson,  
Professor and Chair 
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